
 
 

 

 
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes 
University Committee on Courses and Curricula 

May 3, 2007 

PRESENT: Tim Chamblee, Amy Adkerson, Ben Blair, Angi Bourgeois, Lori 
Bruce, Wanda Cheek, Bruce Ebanks, Becky Hagenston, Carlen 
Henington, Jackie Edwards-Henry, William Henry, Delores Hudson, 
Rogelio Luck, Phyllis Miller, Sharon Nobles, Charles Palmer, Kevin 
Rogers, Rudy Rogers, June Schmidt, Emily Schultz, and Robert 
Wolverton 

EXCUSED: Russell Carr, Michael Clifford, Kathy Huffman, Mark Lehman, Bill 
Aspinall, Matt Brammuchi, and Thomas Rollins 

UNEXCUSED:  None 

Chamblee called the meeting to order at 2:05 pm in Coskrey Auditorium in Memorial 
Hall. Henington moved, seconded by Ebanks, to approve the minutes form the April 20,  
2007 meeting. Wolverton and Edwards-Henry pointed out corrections that were needed. 
The motion passed unanimously. 

Palmer moved, seconded by Wolverton, to approve the Graduate Policy for AOCE. The 
motion passed unanimously. 

Palmer moved, seconded by Henington, to approve the AOCE offering of IE 7000  
Directed Individual Study, IE 8000 Thesis Research/Thesis, and IE 9000 Dissertation  
Research/Dissertation. The motion passed unanimously. 

Palmer moved, seconded by Henington, to approve the modification and AOCE offering 
of the Geospatial and Remote Sensing Technology Certificate.  It was noted that only the 
Geosciences courses had been approved for AOCE. Chamblee stated that the original 
proposal would be edited to indicate the courses that had not been approved to be  
offered through AOCE. The motion passed unanimously. 

Palmer moved, seconded by Henington, to remove from the table the Master of Science  
in Industrial Engineering and the Doctor of Philosophy in Engineering-Industrial  
Engineering concentration and approve the AOCE offering of the two degrees. The  
motion passed unanimously. 

The committee continued discussion on departmental faculty’s role in course and  
degree development and approval. The committee agreed that all courses and degrees  
should have an endorsement letter from the department submitting the proposal. 
Chamblee stated that this would be added to the UCCC Guide and Format. 

Henry moved, seconded by Wolverton, to adjourn at 2:40 p.m. 


